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To: Jule L. Sigall
    Associate Register for Policy & International Affairs

Date:     03/14/2005

From:     Vincent White

Comment:
I know of two individuals who had an extremely hard time reaching copy right holders
of inventions that they knew they could improve upon or had better ideas of new 
products that were similar to those that were on the drawing table.  How can a new 
idea get over to the public when original copyright holders can't be tracked down 
for simple communication purposes?  Please help the inventors of the future bring 
their ideas to the forefront!  Please help us & the persons of the future by getting
rid of Orphan Works.
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